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June 11, 2024 

 
 

TO: IL-7 CONGREGATIONS 
 
Re: Upcoming Circuit Assembly and Circuit Consolidation   
  

Dear Brothers, 
 
  Jehovah continues to provide us with an abundance of spiritual food. Even with the convention season 
now starting, we are happy to announce that preparations are now underway for our next circuit assembly on 
Saturday, September 28, 2024, at the Assembly Hall in Saint Louis, Missouri. The theme of this circuit 
assembly with the branch representative will be “Not Ashamed of the Good News” and will be based on the 
inspired words found at Roman 1:16 (Read). 
 
 We are happy to inform you that this assembly will be especially unique for our circuit because the 
branch office has directed that all congregations in Illinois Circuit 7 be consolidated into one assembly. Starting 
September 2, 2024, when this adjustment takes place, Illinois 7 will go from two sections to none meaning only 
one assembly day we will have for our entire circuit.  
 

We are sure you will be excited to meet and have an interchange of encouragement with your brothers 
and sisters who are currently working hard and serve in the other section of the circuit (Rom. 1:12).  
 
We invite you to plan to arrive early so as to get to know each other and to continue to consider one another so 
as to incite to love and fine works (Heb. 10:22,23). We encourage you, when possible, to carpool. We truly look 
forward to how Jehovah will continue to bless our efforts to show love to our united brotherhood. —Read 1 
Peter 2:17 and footnote.  
 

Kristen and I look forward to seeing all of you at this upcoming spiritual banquet. In the meantime, we 
take this opportunity to send you our brotherly love and warmest Christian greetings. 
 
  

       Your brother,  

 
  Terrance R. Delgado, IL-7 

 
 
PS. In due course the pioneers will be informed of the arrangements for the circuit pioneer meeting.  
Please also note that our next circuit assembly with the circuit overseer will be on Sunday, April 6, 2025. 
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